
FINANCIAL COMMINTMENT UPDATE LETTER FOR 

HOUSE 489 SHERBURNE AVENUE,  ST. PAUL,  MN 55103 

7/2/2020 

This letter is to update the financial commitment to complete the construction work of House 

489 Sherburne Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55103.  You already have the contract between myself and 

KSSK, LLC, investor that already committed to complete this project.  In addition, I and my 

family are ready to cover if any extra expenses are necessary to pay to cover a new or 

additional work.  I have already communicated to the construction manager that I will cover if 

there is any additional expenses necessary to pay.  

I have 3 Jobs, own two businesses and three houses which is more than what I need in case any 

additional work and expenses are necessary to cover.  

Should you have any question about this issue please contact me at 612-229-9483 or email me 

at xasanjaamici@gmail.com or contact my investor, Larry Peterson at 651-303-6251 or email 

him at ljp@plklaw.net. 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Hassan A. Mohamud, Ph.D. and J.D. 

For house number 489 Sherburne Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55103.  


